
Events

September 15 
Mum Orders Due

September 25 
Yom Kippur

September 18 
PTA Meeting
Mount Cafeteria
7pm

September 21 
Open House
Mount 
6-8pm

September 21 
Mum Pick Up
Security Entrance
6-8pm

Dear Mounties,
The PTA has been preparing for our annual events, such as the Book Fair,  
    Winter Wonderland, the sweetheart Dance, Someone Special Sports Night, 
      Puttin’ On the Hits Talent Show (POTH), the Basket Dinner, the Science      
        Fair, Mickey’s Ice Cream Night, Multicultural Night, Parents as Reading  
        Partners (PARP), and the End of Year Picnic. 

            We are especially looking forward to the Harvest Color Mile that is new 
             and coming this October! (We hope to run with you!)

             Our fundraiser events raise funds for cultural arts programs while  
            enhancing your children’s educational experience.

              The PTA is a team effort. If you are able, we would greatly   
               appreciate any and all volunteers. We understand everyone’s 
               schedules are busy (we are both full-time working mothers who can 
              relate), but there is no set time commitment associated with joining 
                  the PTA. There are many different ways to get involved, from 
                     helping out at one of our many events to chairing an event or 
                      helping implement new ideas. We always want to hear more  
                      about programs and events that we could bring to Mount.

                    Please keep in touch with us! We look forward to a fun-filled and 
                      enriching experience for our children this year!

                                 Warm Regards,
                   Lisa Santeramo & Michaela Sperzel
                                 Mount PTA Co-Presidents
                         mountptapresident@gmail.com

On behalf of the W.S. Mount Elementary PTA Board - On behalf of the W.S. Mount Elementary PTA Board - 

School Closed

Welcome back to school!Welcome back to school!
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Enveloped to Mount

September 23 
Homecoming
Ward Melville H.S.
11:30-1:15

Have you
seen the new
mural in the
cafeteria
created by
muralist
Lindsey
Lange?

Left to right: Assistant Principal Drinkwater, Principal Heidrich, Muralist Lindsey Lange,
and PTA Co-Presidents Michaela Sperzel & Lisa Santeramo
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October 21stOctober 21st

Do
 y

ou
 ne

ed to  contact the PTA?

Mount Spiritwear
Do you need Mount apparel
to prepare for the fall?

Call        or         

6t
h g

rad
e events:

October 27:
 Trunk or Treat

rain date: 10/30

for our 
6th Grade yearbook!

1 Child 2+ Children

Please use the appropriate QR Code 
below to complete your membership.

for the class 
with the most

memberships by 
the end of 
September!

Pizza Party  mountclassof2024@gmail.com 

Kerry Ann Mullee 

mountPTApresident@gmail.com

Facebook: WS Mount PTA or Mount School - Family Page

www.wsmountpta.com

6th GradeNews
Welcome to 6th grade, Mount class of 2024!Welcome to 6th grade, Mount class of 2024!  
We have a lot of exciting events to celebrate our
Mounties’ 6th grade year!
To help us with the fun, please fill out the 6th Grade
information letter and return it  with the dues as
soon as possible.  

Please start sending in 

9-11am9-11am

Mounties will have the
chance to get showered
with a multitude of color
while running around
Mount to raise money for
cultural arts programs! 

Mount’s 1st annual 

 Color Run is taking 

  place on Saturday,                               

   October 21, from 

    9-11am. 

Mount’s 1st annual 

 Color Run is taking 

  place on Saturday,                               

   October 21, from 

    9-11am. 

September 23:
 Homecoming

baby pictures,
1st Day of

Kindergarten pictures&
candids*

K-6 candids from
school events will be
accepted. 

Please join the PTA and help
enhance the experience for our
students. Membership helps
create cultural arts programs
for our Mounties. There is no
set time commitment, though
we encourage parents to
volunteer to help ensure the
students have memorable
events throughout the year.    

PTA 
Membership
Become a member of Mount’s PTA!

                       for organizing
the Kindergarten Playdate!
The Kindergarteners had a
successful meet and greet
that helped prepare them
for the start of the school
year. 

Thank you!

Ryan  Adam Dumelle631-974-7127 631-766-9428

For every stamped receipt over
$10, O Sole Mio will donate $1 to

Mount!
Backpack the stamped O Sole  Mio rece ipt

in  an enve lope labe led 
‘PTA-O Sole  Mio ’  to  Mount .

O Sole Mio 
Receipts

Please label pictures with names and grades.send pictures to:

Upc
oming 


